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Hello, this is State Representative Gordon Hintz with this week’s Democratic Radio Address.   
 
In 2019, Wisconsin welcomed a new era of divided government.  
 
Governor Tony Evers brought back a focus on the priorities that matter to Wisconsin families—affordable 
healthcare, investment in our public schools, and strengthening our transportation infrastructure.  
 
Legislative Democrats joined the Governor in his call to address the major issues that impact communities across 
the state.  
 
Unfortunately, in 2019, because of Republicans obstructionism, we missed many opportunities to improve the 
lives we are sent here to improve.  
 
Republicans made it clear that they would rather avoid giving Governor Evers a win than work on these policies.  
 
Despite these political road blocks, democrats are committed to keep working hard for you in 2020.  
 
We are calling on our Republican colleagues to get to work.  
 
There’s so much work to be done and our priorities will always line up with our shared Wisconsin values.  
 
We are eager and ready to get to work, addressing the issues Wisconsinites continue to face every single day like 
lowering healthcare costs, ensuring our schools are properly funded and expanding economic security for families 
and seniors, and strengthening clean water protections.  
 
Democrats are looking forward to 2020 because there is so much we can accomplish. While Republican want to 
act as a do-nothing legislature—Democrats do not.  
 
We will keep working hard and fighting for the working families of Wisconsin.  
 
It’s time to get to work on behalf of the people of Wisconsin. Thank you.  
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